FOR/TO:

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

NATIONAL WATER RESOURCES BOARD

8° Floor NIA Bldg., EDSA, Diliman, Quezen City, Philippines 1100

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Usec. JONAS R. LEONES
Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs (OUPPIA)
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)

Asec. MARCIAL C. AMARO, JR., CESOII

Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning and Foreign Assisted and Special
Projects (OASPPFASP)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)

Asec. RODERICK M. PLANTA
National Economic Development Authority (NEDA)

MR. RYDER ROGERS
Chief, Environment Office
USAID/Philippines

MS. ALMA PORCIUNCULA
Chief of Party, Safe Water Project

MS. MELINDA C. CAPISTRANO
OIC Director, DENR- Policy and Planning Service (DENR-PPS)

MR. AL O. OROLFO
Director, DENR- Foreign Assisted and Special Projects Service (DENR-FASPS)

MR. JUANITO M. PAGULAYAN, JR.
Local Water Utilities Administration (LWUA)

DIR. TIRSO P. PARIAN, JR. CESO IV
DENR- Forest Management Bureau (DENR-FMB)

MR. NELSON V. GOROSPE
Executive Director, DENR- River Basin Control Office (DENR-RBCO)

MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director, DENR Regional Office 1V-B

FOR. LIVINO B. DURAN
Regional Executive Director, DENR Regional Office VI

ATTY. FELIX S. ALICER
Regional Executive Director, DENR Regional Office X

Telaphone no. (63.2)8 9202793, (63.2)8 9202603, (63.2)8 9202641 g’;;:zif'"""‘
TeleFax no. (63.2)8 9202834 IS0 9001:2015

wawnwnwth.gov.ph MMMk 1D No. 9108653150
“Yamang tubig pangalagacn, para sa kinabukasan”



FROM: Executive Director, NWRB
Vice-Chairperson, PMC “Safe Water Project’

Please be advised that the Safe Water Project- Project Management Committee (PMC)
Meeting originally scheduled on 29 September 2022 has been postponed to 12 October 2022.
Attached is the revised Program of the meeting (see Annex) for reference.

Should you need any clarification, your staff may coordinate with Ms. Bless D. Baltazar at
cellphone number 0908-9251961 or through electronic mail at bless.baltazar@nwrb.gov.ph.

We hope for your understanding on this change of schedule.
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